
From: Catherine Templeton <templecb@dhec.sc.gov> 
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov 
Date: 3/18/2014 9:33:35 AM

Subject: Fwd: Davis & Floyd / Pace

From Stephen Davis after her speech in Greenwood. See below.

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Stephen L. Davis" <sldavis@davisfloyd.com> 
Date: March 18, 2014 at 8:25:06 AM EDT 
To: Catherine Templeton <templecb@dhec.sc.gov> 
Subject: RE: Davis & Floyd / Pace

You are the best! This is a new responsiveness within SC State Government that is refreshing and will hopefully
become the standard through your tenure and beyond...works like the corporate world! Thanks again!

Stephen

Stephen L. Davis
President

DAVIS Davis & Floyd, Inc.
1319 Highway 72/221 East 
Greenwood, SC 29649

(864) 229-5211 (office) | (864) 229-7844 (fax)
sldavis@davisfloyd.com | www.davisfloyd.com

~CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE~

The information and all attachments contained in this email message are for the use of the intended recipients only. If 
you are not an intended recipient, please be advised that any use, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this email is 
strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by telephone or return 
email, and delete this email message and all attachments from your system.

From: Catherine Templeton [mailto:templecb@dhec.sc.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2014 8:11 AM 
To: Stephen L. Davis
Subject: Fwd: Davis & Floyd / Pace

From staff:

Carol met with them today. She has their application and will process it
tomorrow. They will be issued a new lab ID number. We did not charge them an 
application fee and won't charge for parameter fees this year since Davis & Floyd
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already paid.

Renee G. Shealy, Chief
SCDHEC Bureau of Environmental Health Services 
(803) 896-8994 (office)
(803) 667-0761 (cell)


